
Millis Recreation Committee 
900 Main Street, Room 128 

Meeting Minutes 
May 6, 2013 

 
Present:  Kris Fogarty, Judy Malouf, Paula Norton, Joanne Truchon, Linda DePace, Pam 
Mustard 
Absent:  Jenn Cederberg 
 
Meeting Called to Order at 6:05 pm 
 
Acceptance of Minutes: 
 
   Motion was made by Joanne Truchon and seconded by Paula Norton to accept the 
meeting minutes of April 1, 2013.  The motion carried unanimously to accept the minutes 
as written. 
 
Old Business: 
 
   Spring sign-ups are doing well. 
 
   The carnival update is Kris spoke with the carnival company, Fanelli’s Traveling 
Amusement Park.  This is the company that Holliston uses for their annual carnival.  
They had some questions pertaining to Millis requirements for the carnival.  Kris also 
stated that the banner was put up over Route 109 by the Fire Department on Saturday.  
She noted that the dates for next year will need to be bigger in order to see it more 
clearly.  Unfortunately, the carnival company forgot to put in the order for the posters 
that get put in various locations.  These posters should be done by the middle of this 
week, and Kris asked for volunteers to distribute these posters around.  She also asked for 
volunteers to sell tickets. 
 
   Kris also stated that to date she has a total of $2,550 in donations for various local 
businesses for the fireworks display.  She is considering calling a few of the businesses 
that typically donate for this but haven’t yet. 
 
   The Kids Karaoke night on May 10th will be cancelled since there isn’t a d.j. available 
for the evening. 
 
New Business: 
 
   The Mother of the Year contest was discussed.  The plan is to meet on Wednesday 
afternoon at 2:15 pm in the Recreation Department, Room 128 in the Veterans Memorial 
Building to read the letters that the department received and to pick the Mother of the 
Year and the runners up for the contest.  Wednesday afternoon was picked since it is the 
cut-off for receiving the letters. 
 



 
Other Business: 
 
   There was discussion of changing our meeting night to the second Monday of the 
month in order to accommodate everyone’s schedules.  Chairperson, Judy Malouf, also 
felt that it would be easier to post the meetings with the extra week  A motion was made 
by Joanne Truchon and seconded by Paula Norton to change our monthly meeting 
evening to the second Monday of each month.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 
Adjournment: 
 
   At 6:30 pm a motion was made by Joanne Truchon and seconded by Paula Norton to 
adjourn the meeting.  The motion carried unanimously to adjourn the meeting. 
 
The next meeting of the Recreation Committee is scheduled for September 9, 2013 
in Room 128 of the Veterans Memorial Building beginning at 6:00 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
 
 
Susan K. Vara 
 
 
    

 
 
 


